From: EMCC President

Sent: Thursday, April 9, 2020 8:58 PM
To: all_emcg; all_students
Subject: [All_emcc] Have a Happy & Healthy Easter Weekend

Dear EMCC Faculty, Staff, and Students:

Thank you all for another successful week of virtual learning. It's encouraging how quickly we have all adapted to and
embraced this “new normal.”

With the extended Easter weekend upon us, I’d like to encourage each of you to use this time to rest, recharge, and
rejoice. As a reminder, all East Mississippi Community College offices (both physical and virtual) will be closed Friday,
April 10 and Monday, April 13 in observance of the Easter holiday.

In honor of this holiday weekend, | have recorded a brief video message. You can access it online at
https://youtu.be/Zh5YfboaKfk or view it on any of EMCC'’s social media accounts.

Have a joyous weekend!
Scott
Scott Alsobrooks, Ph.D.

President
East Mississippi Community College





